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Detailed Description of Change 

As part of the Littelfuse IXYS Integrated Circuits Division’s (ICD) product lifecycle-management process, the 

following Cybergate Data Access Arrangement (DAA) Modules have been transitioned to an “end-of-life” (EOL) 

status: 

• CYG2000 

• CYG2011 

• CYG2020 

• CYG2100 

• CYG2110 

• CYG2111 

• CYG2217 

• CYG2218 

• CYG2320 

 

In order to satisfy any continuing requirements for these DAA Modules, we are offering a non-cancelable last time 

buy (LTB).  Orders for LTB quantities must be received by March 3, 2021, and all LTB product should be shipped by 

April 2, 2021.  Acceptance of last time buy orders is subject to product availability.  Once placed, LTB orders cannot 

be cancelled, rescheduled, or returned.   

Suggested integrated circuit replacements for the above DAA Modules may be found on our web page: 

https://www.ixysic.com/Products/LITELINK.htm 

https://www.ixysic.com/Products/MultifuncPro.htm 

These devices will require a PC board redesign.  Our Applications Engineering group is available for consultation. 

The PCN number assigned to this action is PCN1089 and must be referenced in any correspondence related to the 

change. 

Contact Information 

For any questions related to this PCN notice, please contact IXYS Integrated Circuits Division’s Customer Service 

Department as indicated below: 

Customer Service Department 

IXYS Integrated Circuits Division 

78 Cherry Hill Dr.  

Beverly MA, 01915 

Phone: 978-524-6700 

http://www.ixysic.com/home/pages.nsf/req.cs 

https://www.ixysic.com/Products/LITELINK.htm
https://www.ixysic.com/Products/MultifuncPro.htm

